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        St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Monday:    P6&7 Central Library
Tuesday:    P1-4 PE                 
Wednesday: P4-7 Swimming 
                  Afterschool Transfer Club

Thursday:  P1-4 PE
Friday:     P5-7 PE 
Primary 1 

Primary 1 have settled really well into school life in St. Marys. Next week is a big week for them as they will stay until 1.00pm and will take either school dinner or lunch. School meals cost £2.60 and we ask that dinner money is sent to school each Monday morning with the child’s name and the appropriate days clearly marked on the envelope. Dinner money envelopes are available to buy from the school - £2.50 for 50 envelopes.

Roald Dahl Day          
We had a great morning on Tuesday celebrating Roald Dahl day. The weather was very kind to us and we had a lovely walk to the library where we were treated to storytelling and activities all based upon Roald Dahl. Photos can be viewed on our website. The library is a fantastic facility and I would encourage anyone who has not already joined to do so – you can get forms from the library or school office. 

Curriculum Night
Thank you to all of the parents who attended our curriculum night. This was an important night as the teachers were able to explain what they would be teaching in each class this year, as well as offering useful tips and ideas how best to support your child in their learning.   

Photographer
Primary 1 are busy smiling at the cameras of the local newspapers this week, so keep a look out for their photos over the next few weeks. Tyrone Constitution took photos on Wednesday and Fermanagh Herald are visiting on Monday.
Internet

Our problems with the internet have been more serious than we first thought, however the company that is responsible for providing the internet in primary schools (C2k) is working to resolve this. 
Carleton 150
The William Carleton Society supported by Lar Uladh Mid Ulster Council are presenting 3 days of action packed readings, plays, day trips etc. to celebrate the 150th anniversary of local writer William Carleton. P6 & P7 are busy rehearsing for a short play entitled ‘The Hackler’s Child’ which will be performed on Monday 14th October at 7.15pm in the Valley Hotel Fivemiletown. We hope to see you all there supporting our young performers. A huge thank you to our very own Mrs Boyd who is producing the play.
International Week

We are having an International Week in school during the week beginning 23rd September. During this week we have arranged a variety of activities ranging from food tasting from around the world to exploring other cultures and traditions – more details to follow next week.
Upcoming Events
School Mass in St Mary’s P.S. on Wednesday 25th September at 10.00am.

International Week 23rd – 27th September

	PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Leiland Mc Cartan
Mrs Gallagher/ Mrs Boyd: Caden Noble
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

